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Welcome New Members

Charlie Taylor Ron Mara

Daniel Matalone Marlene Heath

Joe Smith

Contents

1 New Members
2 New Members

3 New Members & Range
Officer Duty

4 Misc Info & Schedules

5 Vintage Shoot & Penny
Penwell Shoot info

6 Trap League Info

7 Skeet League Info

8 Beginners Skeet info &
Pistol Match Info

9 Pistol Match Info

10 InterClub Match Info

11 Club Officer Info & Ad’s



Page 2

Welcome New Members

Bill Dickerman Dana Tally Kim Gentry

Ronnie Pinckard Tony Murr Larry Simpson

Chad Doerr Bruce Bachman David McDaniel

Jason Cobb Jim Winn John Gills
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Welcome New Members

Larry Wallace Michael Dennis Tommy Smelser

Range Officer Duty
Day Date 1:00 Special Event
Sat Mar-12 Ken Flippen Hunter Ed
Sun Mar 13 Darian Mock Interclub Challenge
Wed Mar 16 Jack Martin
Sat Mar 19 Steve Gilmore Public Day
Sun Mar 20 Jack Foster
Wed Mar 23 Tony Murr
Sat Mar 26 Gil George FITASC Shoot
Sun Mar 27 Mary Ann Jenkins

Wed Mar 30 Ted Preston
Sat Apr 2 Roy Walker

Dennis Mason George Langdon Mel Roberts

Jennifer Lusk & Ric PanzeraDave Stilley
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March 12
July 9

November 12

Grand Prairie Education Committee
972-641-9940 (leave message)

Public Days 2016

 Work Days 2016

Saturday April 16 Saturday September 17

Saturday May 21 Saturday October 15

Saturday June 18 Saturday November 19

Saturday July 16  Saturday December 17

Saturday August 20

Saturday April 9      Saturday July 16

Sunday May 1
Sunday June 12
Sunday July 10

Sunday August 7
Mike Dennis mdennis@yahoo.com

None Scheduled
Jason Foshea fosheajason@hotmail.com

Bullseye 300 matches each Thursday
March - May Thursday @ 6:00

June - September Thursday @ 6:30
Bullseye 900 matches 3rd Saturday at 9:00
Silhouette Matches 4th Saturday at 9:00

Match Directors
Dan Brown brzpq35mx@att.net
Jim Wilson jkw948@yahoo.com
Bill Schweitzer try8@verizon.net

April 7 September 1
May 5 October 6
June 2 November 3
July 7 December 1

August 4

mailto:drdanbrown@att.net
mailto:drdanbrown@att.net
mailto:jkw948@yahoo.com
mailto:jkw948@yahoo.com
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GPGC’s Vintage Shoot is April 3, you don’t have to dress up like
these guys, but you do have to shoot with a vintage shotgun, any
questions contact Gene Wills.

One of GPGC’s largest events, the Warren
“Penny” Penwell Memorial Shoot is coming
up on April 15, 16 and 17.  The club will need
assistance in supporting the shoot, cooking,
cleaning and maintaining the fields.
Volunteer to help by contacting Gene Wills.



Page 6

 GINNY WARREN – TRAP LADY
Ginny was named American Trap Association Women

Rookie of the Year!
Ginny has had a busy year already in 2016. She went to
Florida in January for the Dixie Grand Trap shoot where she
collected six trophies, 3 preliminary handicap wins, handicap
champion, singles runner up & All Around runner up. The
trophies were all for Ladies division however she tied for top
score of the day with 1 other shooter & he prevailed in the
shoot off.
In February Ginny headed west to Tucson AZ for the Spring
Grand where she won 3 more ladies handicap trophies, a
singles class trophy against all shooters, and was 3rd in HOA
for 1100 targets, doubles are still giving her problems.

It was announced in Feb. that Ginny is a member of the Texas State Ladies Trap Team.
Also do not forget to congratulate husband Jay on the fine job he has done getting Ginny
to the shoots & providing her with ammunition.

GPGC Spring Trap League

Starts Monday March 14 5:30 to 6:00, will run for 6 weeks,
cost is $ 60.00.  Any questions contact Ginny Warren

ginleew@netzero.net  Teams are shown below

Team 1 2 3 4
Captain Brad Fitzgerald Benny Emmons Gene Wills Jay Warren

Jim Green David McDaniels Robert Fournerat Ginny Warren
Nancy Penwell Troy Shuping John Nix Craig Schmieder
Darian Mock Bryan Roberts Kevin Schmieder Tab Haley

Adam Roberts Kerry Williams Bob Slusser Frank Schmieder

mailto:ginleew@netzero.net
mailto:ginleew@netzero.net
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Spring Skeet league will start Tuesday
March 22 at 6:00.  We have ten full
teams, see below.  League cost is $ 80.
We will also have dinner following the
shoots, price is $ 7.00.  Contact Ken
Flippin kflip34330@gmail.com or Glenn
Hughes for more info

Team

1
Clay-

Busters

 2
7

Come
11

3
Slow

Moving
Targets

4
Terry’s

Fun Bunch

5
3 on 8

6
5 of a Kind

7
Go Figure

8
TBD

9
Dead ‘N
Deader

10
5 Guys

Captain Kerry
Williams

Ken
Flippin

Robert
Nicholas

Bill
Schweitzer

Gary
Edwards

David
Todd

Bill
Weatherby Ken English John

Basilone Matt Slay

Gene Wills Glen
Hughes

Colton
Seeton

Brad
Ambrose

Mike
Gerschick

Brandi
Todd

Dennis
Parkison Joe Bettacchi Mike

Ferrera
Steve

Hambrick

John Nix Russell
Flippin

Don
Illingworth

Scott
Lauer

Will
Chisum

Walter
Kilroy Jay Phillips Bobby

Sherrill
Chuck
Enze

Greg
Peterson

Brad
Fitzgerald

James
Wilson

Jason
Bowden

Don
Ambrose

Mike
Dennis

Buz
Owens

Mike
Miller

Richard
Simbala

Frank
Schmeider

Robert
Fournerat

Darian
Mock TBD Don

Yeandle
Trent

Taylor
Donnie
Penwell

Dwain
Cottrell Tony Murr Debra

Altenbaumer
Kevin

Schmeider Dana Tally

And speaking  of skeet shooters,
congratulations are in order to
Mike Gerschick, earning several
awards from NSSA including
2015 HI Volume 28 gauge and
pin for 50000 Lifetime rounds.
Wow what an accomplishment.

Congratulations Mike !!

GPGC Spring Skeet Leagues

mailto:kflip34330@gmail.com
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Pistol 900 Match 2-20-2016
We had 5 participants this morn-
ing. It was cloudy, and had a
sprinkle or two, but no rain.
The shooters were:  Ed Dotson,
Jim Wilson, Floyd Jester. Ron
McCuller, and Bill Horner

The high scorers were : Ed Dotson, winner,
scoring 811/900 , 15 X  shooting a  M 1911 .45
ACP and Jim Wilson scoring 805/900, 15 X,
shooting a Ruger Mk II 22 , both used red dot
optical sights.

Congratulations, guys!
SF1 SF2 SF/NMC TF NMC RF/NMC TF1 TF2 RF1 RF2 Total "X's"

Ed Dotson 82 91 90 94 92 94 87 89 92 811 15

Jim Wilson 84 87 81 92 94 93 97 84 93 805 15

Floyd Jester 89 89 80 92 69 92 94 87 92 784 13

Bill Horner 74 70 84 93 90 82 96 83 93 765 NC

Ron
McCuller

57 63 22 92 63 69 50 40 58 514 NC

Monday evenings beginning March 21st and continuing for
6 weeks, from 5:30 pm till dark. The goal is to help new
shooters learn basics and gain a comfort level with the
sport.  There is no charge for the shoot except the normal
range fees. It is open to members, non-members, guests,
and shooters of all ages.

Bring your shotgun, 2 boxes of ammo (best is # 8 or # 9
shot), earplugs, glasses and a shooting bag. Any gauge
shotgun will work.  We have several youth size 20 gauge
semi-auto shotguns for use if you need one.

We teach shooting safety and stress enjoyment.  Initially we
try to work one on one with new shooters, then move them
into groups of similar abilities and work with them as needed.

Beginners Skeet

Contact Bill Schweitzer
try8@verizon.net

817-329-8828
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Silhouette Match 2-27-2016
We had 6 participants this morning. It
was a beautiful morning, with no rain,
mosquitos or wind.
The participants were as follows: Ed
Dotson, Mike Horton, Floyd Jester,
Ron McCuller and Clint Peterson.
We welcome back Clint who has been
away from us for a couple of years.
Yesterday Floyd retired from working
at the GP Street Dep't.
 Congratulations, Floyd!
The sun behind me- on the camera

view finder-was so bright I almost missed
Clint! and entirely left out  Ron McCuller!.
Bummer!   Sorry, Ron!

The 2 high scorers were :Ed Dotson and Gary Ledbetter. Both shot 60/60,
a new club record for 2 guys to
break the magic 60/60. .
But Ed said he used ~ 93 ct'gs and
Gary said he used ~ 115  ct'gs .
So Ed was doing better than Gary
regarding use of ct'gs to knock over
targets.
Congratulations, guys!

The score sheet is given below
Ed Dotson       60/60
Gary Ledbetter  60/60
Mike Horton   48/60
Clint Freeman      48/60
Floyd Jester   45/60
Ron McCuller      33/60

For the GPGC Pistol Committee,
Dan Brown
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Richard Kummer President 214-435-7395 skeetpilot@yahoo.com
Don Ambrose Vice President 940-765-2284 donaldambrose@swbell.net
Jeff Zwiebel Secretary 972-480-8438 jeff.zwiebel@mindspring.com
Jason Davidson Treasurer 214-448-6432 burnorange98@hotmail.com
Mark Belser 972-951-3354 mark.belser@sbcglobal.net
Dan Brown 972-264-7054 drdanbrown@att.net
Jason Foshea 817-410-1564 fosheajason@hotmail.com
Mike Pallet 972-310-3852 mwpallet@yahoo.com
Bill Schweitzer 817-329-8828 try9@verizon.net
James K. Wilson 214-532-7226 jkw948@yahoo.com
David Jones 972-343-2721
Frank Horak

GPGC Board of Directors

Be Courteous

Reload the houses when you
finish shooting

Pick up your hulls

Clean up the area a little

Use trash cans

Membership Share  Questions?

 Contact: David Todd
GPSDC Secretary
604 Alder Court
Coppell, TX  75019

          214-334-7717

GPGC Bullet-Tin
John Nix - Editor

214-384-7857
johntnix@verizon.net

If you have articles or photos you would like
to submit for publication contact John Nix

mailto:skeetpilot@yahoo.com
mailto:donaldambrose@swbell.net
mailto:jeff.zwiebel@mindspring.com
mailto:burnorange98@hotmail.com
mailto:mark.belser@sbcglobal.net
mailto:drdanbrown@att.net
mailto:fosheajason@hotmail.com
mailto:mwpallet@yahoo.com
mailto:try9@verizon.net
mailto:jkw948@yahoo.com
mailto:jkw948@yahoo.com
mailto:johntnix@verizon.net

